
 

 

16th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Reception Trip with Go Adventurers  
 

As part of Reception’s topic ‘Journeys’, we have organised an exciting experience with Go Adventurers. This 
will take place on the morning of Tuesday 5th July for FS2AW and Friday 8th July for in the morning for 
FS2JD and that afternoon for FS2HR. We will be walking to Chorlton Ees. For the morning sessions we will be 
leaving school promptly at 9.15 am and be back for lunch, and for the afternoon session we will be back for 
3:25pm.   
 
We will require adults to help on the trip, but due to the nature of the day, we are asking that all adults 
present are CRB checked. If you are available to help, and have a current CRB certificate please let us know. 
We will inform parent helpers by the end of the next week if they are required- if you do not hear back from 
us by then we are unable to accommodate you on the trip as we have limited places. We will keep you 
posted about the action on the day via social media.  
 
We will be going on this trip even if it is raining, so please ensure that your child is dressed suitably for the 
weather – it is essential that they wear structured shoes e.g. trainers with full toe or walking boots, as we will 
be getting very muddy! Children will need to bring a clearly marked disposable water bottle on the day – no 
rucksacks or bags needed. 
 
A contribution of £4.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an 
envelope with your child’s name, class and Reception Go Adventurers written on the front, by Friday 1st 
July. Alternatively payment can be made via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 
entitled to the trip being funded by school.   
 
Kind Regards, 
The Reception Team 

 

Reception Trip with Go Adventurers 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ Class: ____________  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Go Adventurers    [  ] 
I am CRB checked and can help on the day        [  ]  

I enclose a contribution of £4.00  [  ]    /  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium  [  ] 

Emergency contact number: _____________________________________________________________  
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _____________________________________ Date: _________________ 


